
May 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Trask 

35 Centere Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Richard: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 11, 1996 in which you review the tapes that I sent to you.  I 

appreciate your taking the time to look at them.  Your input is always appreciated. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. I hope to talk to you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


